RFP Document 2024-3



Central Valley Low Income Housing Corporation
2431 West March Lane #350
Stockton CA 95207

                             [image: A logo with green letters

Description automatically generated]



The following questions were received in response to the RFP Issued 12-18-2024. The questions were received after the questions deadline of 1-7-2024. CVLICH, in order to provide all pertinent information to our proposers have decided to extend the questions deadline to 1-24-2025. 



1. Does CVLIHC have a displacement budget funded by the BHBH-3 award? 
No, the BHBH-3 award does not include a displacement budget, CVLICH has applied for additional funding for the displacement of the current residents.
1. The RFP mentioned that “all residents who do not meet the BHBH-3 eligibility requirements for housing will be displaced.” Can you confirm if CVLIHC has any properties within its portfolio where these residents can begin the relocation process, or will the residents need to move to a non-CVLIHC property? 
It would be unlikely that any of the residents displaced would be eligible to move to an existing project. It would be best to assume that residents would need to move to a non-CVLICH property. 
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